



DOIA 1718-0348

19 October 2017

J Masten

fyi-request-6530-94a81006@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear J Masten

Thank you for your email of 9 September 2017 containing an Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request. You have requested the following information:

Please provide all emails sent to addresses ending in "national.org.nz" from 1 January 2012.

On 13 October I received an email from you withdrawing this request. This letter confirms that your request has been withdrawn.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of our handling of your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at: <a href="www.ombudsman.parliament.nz">www.ombudsman.parliament.nz</a> or freephone: 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely,

Sarah Corbett Team Leader

**Ministerial Services**